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B i March 5, 1980

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Urandium Recovery Licensing Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Attn: John Linehan

Dear Mr. Linechan:

TVA possesses Source Material License SUA-816, Docket No. 40-1341, for
the Edgemont Uranium MLLZ. T would &ike 2o know when TVA acquired this License,
whether the License was thansferred to TVA 4rom Susquehanna Western on applied
gor separately, and when the Edgemont mifl License 44 up for renewal or expires.
Also, please send me a copy 0f the License for the Edgemont mi€l. 1 only need a
copy 0§ the actual License, not application papers.

1 talked with D. Gillen from your office on 2/29/80, asking about copies o4
mill "icenses gon Union Carbide's Gas Hills MiZZ, SUA-648, Docket No. 40-299 and
United Nuclear's Morton Ranch Mi2L, SUA-1356, Docket Wo. 40-8602. He said he
would remind you to send them. T also asked for a copy of Federal American Partners'
Environmental Repont on their Gas Hills MiLZ, Docket No. 40-4432. Gillen said
he would notify FAP to send me a copy.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely, y

4 chc’z//ﬁu-zm'
Nancy Burhs

Blach Hills Alliance
Rasearch § Documentation
P.J. Box 2508

Rapid City, SD 57701
605/342-5127
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